
Clif ton C. Below 
Assistant Mayor, City of Lebanon 

1 Court Street, Suite 300 
Lebanon, NH 03766 
(603) 448-5899 (o) 

clifton.below@gmail.com 
 

October 13, 2021 
 

Via Electronic Submission 
 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
 

Re: DE 20-170 Electric Distribution Utilities Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rates 
City of Lebanon Testimony 

 
Dear Chairwoman Martin, 
 
Enclosed please find my testimony on behalf of the City of Lebanon. 
 
I am providing the Office of Consumer Advocate and the service list an electronic copy of this 
filing.   
Consistent with the Commission’s Secretarial Letter of March 17, 2020, this filing is being 
submitted electronically only. Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Clifton Below, Assistant Mayor 
City of Lebanon, NH    
 
Enc. 
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